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For Immediate Release 
 

Manchester Opens Registration for Government Academy  
 
Manchester, CT – The Town of Manchester is now accepting applications for Government Academy Fall 2024 
session. The program provides the public with a hands-on opportunity to learn about the inner workings of local 
government.   
 
The program will consist of a series of interactive sessions, and participants will get an inside look at the municipal 
operations covering everything from public safety to the public library. 
 
Participants will experience a lively blend of demonstrations, presentations, and tours, all conducted in a casual format 
at numerous sites throughout the Town and can expect to come away with a heightened awareness and knowledge of 
local government operations as well as a greater understanding of how to get involved in local affairs. 
 
The nine-week program will begin on Thursday, September 5, 2024, and will conclude on Wednesday, October 30, 
2024.   The sessions are free and held mostly on Thursday evenings with a couple exceptions; anyone living or working 
in Manchester are welcome to apply. 
 
While seating is limited, applications received first will be given preference.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Academy Coordinator, Lisa Fusco at (860) 647-3092.   
 
To register online go to:  https://form.jotform.com/241625162225146 
 
For more information go to our website at: 
 https://www.manchesterct.gov/Government/Departments/Human-Services/Government-Academy 
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